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           The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
 

St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 
Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 

St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Victoria McNeill 07913 073575 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 

BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 
Fridays 10am-3pm. 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week III 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle II 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Day of Special Prayer for Seafarers 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 9th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Clergy Fund – Sick & Retired 
Priests 

Sun 10th Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
Day of Special Prayer for Seafarers 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Julie Hopley (RIP, B’day) 

Mon 11th St Benedict, Ab 
Day of Special Prayer for Europe 

NO PUBLIC MASS  

Tue 12th Ferial 6:15pm Mass George Harrington (RIP) 

Wed 13th Ferial 9:30am Mass John Blackburn (RIP) 

Thur 14th Ferial 9:30am Mass EP Intentions 

Fri 15th St Bonaventure, B, D 9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate & Religious Life 

Sat 16th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 17th Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Mary Lee (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Patricia Jones (RIP, B’day) 

 

 MORNING PRAYER: This week we will return to saying Morning Prayer from the Divine Office before 

the Mass on Wednesday and Friday morning, at 9:15am. We will be praying for our young people who 

have recently completed their exams, for the children who made their First Holy Communion recently, and 

those who will be leaving primary and secondary in the coming weeks. Our world, our country and our government 

are currently in need of so many prayers, so please join us if you can. 

 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: We will be returning to Lourdes at the end of July for the first 
Diocesan Pilgrimage since 2019. Please keep our pilgrims in your prayers. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: This weekend is the last meeting of the Children’s Liturgy before the summer 
break. It will restart in early September. Many thanks to those who have given their time so generously to 

allow Children’s Liturgy to return to our church following the pandemic. 
 

 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: The Mini Vinnies at St Luke’s Catholic 
Primary School would like to extend an invitation to parishioners of St Luke’s to join them for afternoon 
tea on Monday 18th July at 2pm. If you would like to attend, please contact school on 01244 259999. 
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“If you learn everything except Christ, you learn nothing. If you learn nothing except Christ, you learn 
everything.” (St Bonaventure) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
June Cunniffe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 

Karen Dolan 
Tony Wakefield 
Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 

Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Mary Statham 
For people having cancer 

treatment 

Deacon Bernard 
McConnell 

Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Kath Wood 
 

 

BAPTISMS: Congratulations and welcome to Harley Amelia Roberts, who was baptised into God’s 

family last Sunday. We wish Harley a long and happy life guided by the Holy Spirit. A warm welcome 

also to Charlie Ethan Jones, who will be baptised into God’s family this Sunday, 10th July at St Luke’s. We 

pray that Charlie may live a long and happy life, and that he and his family will be guided by the Holy 

Spirit at all times. 

 
CHESTER CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL. GOVERNOR VACANCIES: From September 2022 we will be looking to 

recruit two new Foundation governors and one community governor to join the local governing board at Chester 
Catholic High. Foundation governors do exactly the same as everyone else but they are appointed by the Bishop to 

oversee that the Catholic ethos is developed throughout the school. They ensure the Catholic teachings are preparing 
all our students, Catholic and non-Catholic alike, to be ready to leave school prepared for their future in an ever 
changing world. You must be a practising catholic to apply, and belong to a parish. This is so your parish priest can 

vouch for you and sign your application form. A Community governor has the same 
involvement as all governors but they represent the views of the local community around 

CHS. This role can be applied directly through the school and is open to everyone 
regardless of their faith. If you would like an informal chat about governance, or wish to 

express an interest in the Community governor role, please contact the Chair of Governors 
via the school email: johnsonj@christofidelis.org.uk. 
 

STELLA MARIS COLLECTION: Seafarers and fishers play a vital role in all our lives, but they often 
work in difficult, hazardous conditions. In the last year, more crews have been abandoned by their 

employers than ever before. Many are still being denied the right to leave their ships for even a short 
break away from the relentless noise and pressure onboard. Many are reporting more stress and poorer 
mental health. 

Sea Sunday is Sunday 10th July. It is when the Church prays for all those who live and work at sea. Your support will 
make a big difference to seafarers and fishers in need. You can donate in church, by visiting 

www.stellamaris.org.uk/donate, or by texting “SEA” to 70460 to donate £5 (Gift Aid envelopes are available). This 
collection is vital to enable Stella Maris to continue its important work, so please give generously. Thank you. 

 
FOODBANK COLLECTIONS: Thank you all for your generous Foodbank donations in June. The delayed 
count collected for Runcorn & District last month was 84kg. The next main collection is the weekend of 

30th/31st July. 
 

PARISH RECORDS: It is several years since the last Parish Census was conducted so some parish records 
may need to be updated. If you are new to the parish, have never completed a “Contact Information form” or 
have moved or changed your phone number or email address since the last census, we would be grateful if 

you could send your details in to the office using the usual Parish contact details. A copy of the form can be 
found on our website at: https://www.stlukesparish.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/PARISHIONER-CONTACT-

INFORMATION-FORM.pdf. Many thanks for your help. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Weekend 30th/31st July  Day for Life Collection at all Masses 
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